
EDO-COMM-0001 

 
 
 
 

Mark Jocks re-appointed to Kahnawake 
Gaming Commission Chair 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 1, Onerahtókha/ April 2016) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that Mark Jocks has been re-
appointed to the position of Chairperson/Commissioner for the Kahnawake 
Gaming Commission (KGC) at a duly convened Council meeting on Tuesday, 
March 29, 2016. The term is for two (2) years, expiring on March 31, 2018. 
 
“We have been fortunate to have someone of Mark Jocks’ caliber continue to fill 
the very demanding role of Chairperson,” said Gaming Portfolio Chief Gina 
Deer. “Mark's extensive experience in the online gaming industry, including 
regulatory support and information technologies makes us very confident in our 
choice to re-appoint.” 
 
The appointment passed with one objection by Ietsénhaienhs Arlene Jacobs. 
 
The KGC consists of three voting Commissioners who are appointed by the 
MCK based on staggered terms. Mr. Jocks re-joins the other current 
Commissioners, Lori Jacobs and Melanie Mayo.   
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer, 
Operations 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca 
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Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
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Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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